Paul Butler July 2, 1980
Box 281
Eanover, In. «/243

Mr. Victor Stello, Jr.

Director, Office of Inspection and Ezxforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comzission
Wasbhington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stello,

Reference your letzer of May 23, 1980 in which you responded to my letter
of spril 6, 1980, I am becoming curious as to when the ~transcript of the
March 25 Public Meeting which we expect to issue shortly- iz to be forth-
s wming.

I must say that I zm pleased that you savw fit to respouc To my inquiry
\Ke: PBI igvestigation) although there has been no furtner information
forthcomiug Ifrom that agency. The level of ignorance or tne publie
concern over the local puclear 1ssue {s perhaps Dot as ext-eme as is
sometimes suggestec, altoough major proolems of creaiuv.l.cry or tne NRC
rexzin unresolvea; I can now say that an individual can exist within
the local-federat dialogue.

I remain coovinced that my pian regarciug the Marbie Eill facaiity
is viaoie. Thank you for attacoming it to the transcript.

Aderica's Iovestmeur iIn nmuclear puver must be questioned in the light of
the present and future economic realities.

Mr., Stello, some local puncit has suggested that the NRC be moved to the
Mount St. Heleus arma 1n tne interest of ridding tne Wasbingtuu area of
excess dureaucracy. I don't know that this is entirely a wortnwnule

idea although, as the same pundit says, one Washington's loss might be
anuiuer Wastilugton's gain., My feeling is tual you guye sometimes ao a
pre:ty good joo so you rezlly aon't need to pe moved that far---iei.aie
only to Missouri, scoevhere around Reelfoot Lake. Then, if there were

a muclezr power dizaster,vou could bail out of Reelfoot and head out anew
te Madrid perbaps. All the while claiming that the entire earthshaking
matter was 0o fault of your owmn...
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